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Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

I hope you are well and that you have had a great week.  

 

As you are aware there are some big changes to attendance and unauthorised 
leave from school this year.  The Dfe and government have implemented much 
firmer guidelines and penalty notices around taking children out of 
school.  This also includes lateness.  I won’t bombard you with the information 
again, however if you do need a copy of the latest information, please do not 
hesitate to contact us.  The school register is taken at 8:45a.m, so children 
arriving after this time have to be marked as late.  

 

On a more positive note, we have had PC Kirsty in with us this week.  It has 
been great having our local police representative in the school, and she has 
delivered workshops and assemblies to the children all week.  One or two of 
the staff even had the privilege of dressing up in her uniform too (which I am 
sure they were delighted with).  We teach children how to keep safe in 
school and online all of the time, but having a fresh face helping us deliver 
this message was great – so a big thank you to PC Kirsty.  

 

I hope you all have a fantastic weekend and we look forward to seeing you on 
Monday.  

 

 

 

        Kind regards 

 

       Kieran Walsh 



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is – Reassure 

 

Definition 1 — 
To make less worried; give back confidence to 

Definition 2 - 

To assure again. 

The coach reassured the team that the match             

would continue despite the rain.   

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Jorgie, Teddy, Theo 

Y2: Jacob, Florence, Harrison 

Y3:  Harry, Lucas, Lottie 

Y4:  Anna B, Anna C, Henry  

Y5: Riley, Ella-Rose, Finley 

Y6: Dalton, Abel, Mila 
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  

 Monday 7th October—Individual school 

photos 

 Monday 14th October—Inset day 

 Tuesday 15th—Friday 18th October—

Parent consultations.  

 Wednesday 16th October  - Nasal Flu                   

Immunisation 

 Wednesday 23rd October—Halloween              

Disco 

 Monday 28th October—Friday 1st               

November –half term 

 Friday 20th December—Inset Day 

 Monday 23rd December—Friday 3rd                

January—Christmas holidays. 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

‘heureuse’ 

Means ‘happy’ in  

French.

 

Police visit 

A big thank you to PC Kirsty 

who has been in school this 

week talking to the children 

about online safety and     

keeping safe in the                         

community.  

The children all enjoyed her 

visit and were given the                 

opportunity to ask questions 

about life as a police officer. 
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Random fun 

fact of the week!  

A primary school in Phuma Changthang, Tibet, is thought to be the highest school in the world. 

 At 5,373 metres above sea level, it is 200 metres higher than the base camp of Mount Everest. 

Change of menu - Thursday 3rd October 

 

All current bookings will be swapped over, for 

example if your current booking is for the main 

this will be swapped for the bbq chicken burger, 

veggie option for the veggie burger. 

 

Pasta, jacket potatoes and sandwiches will still 

be available. 

 

If you wish to cancel or change your booking, 

please call the office. 

Chance to win prizes with school dinners!  

 


